
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

NOTICE NO: 3/ 2025 

MIDDLE ROAD, WARWICK 

BURNT HOUSE HILL TO TAMARIND VALE 

ROAD CLOSURE FOR CONTINUOUS PAVING WORKS 

MONDAY, JANUARY 13th
, 2025 TO MONDAY, FEBRUARY 20th

, 2025 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform the motoring public that the ongoing paving 

works on Middle Road, Warwick for the road section of Burnt House Hill and Tamarind Vale will 

require a full road closure. 

Being that the road section is narrow through this stretch, the full road closure must be 

enforced to allow for the workers to expedite paving in a safer environment. 

Traffic will be detoured via Burnt House Hill, Harbour Road and Tamarind Vale. Access for 
local property owners will be granted throughout this stretch. 

The road closure will commence on Monday, January 13th
, 2025 through to possibly Monday, 

January 20th
, 2025. Working hours will be weekdays from 7:30 am through to possibly 6:00 pm. 

Traffic controls will be under the direction of Ministry of Public Works representatives with 

barricades, signs, cones and traffic lights. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the motoring public 

and apologises for any inconvenience that may result. 

If you have any questions about these works, please contact the Ministry of Public Works', 

Principal Highways Engineer Tina Beer-Searle on 501-3044. 

Dated this 1 � of January 2025 

By Order 
Lt. Col. the Hon. David A. Burch, OBE (Mil), ED, JP, MP 
Minister of Public Works 


